Communiqué
COVID-19 (NOVEL CORONAVIRUS)

	
Temporary ban on importation of live animals including fish



In view of the evolution of the COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) internationally, the temporary ban which was imposed on 03 February 2020 on importation of live animals including fish from China, also applies to Italy, Iran and South Korea as from 03 March 2020.  
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